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Minico High School 

Priorities for 2017-2018 

 

1.  Staffing Allocation:  First and foremost, thank you for allowing us to have a full-

time AD position at MHS, as well as another assistant principal included in our admin 

team.  We believe these additions have been positive and beneficial to our students 

and staff.   Our next priority is to have everyone highly qualified in their respective 

content area via ABCTE.   We are working very hard to not only recruit high quality 

teachers, but to retain them as well.  In addition, we believe that a 

registrar/counseling support position would be beneficial to our staff and students. 

We believe that this individual would support our efforts to keep students “on 

track” versus getting them “back on track” after they have gotten behind.  It has 

also been brought up by school board members and our athletic department that 

having a certified trainer would be beneficial to our student/athletes.   

 

2. Professional Development:  Again this past year we were fortunate to have nearly 

$20,000.00 available at the building level to use for professional development.  We 

have utilized our PD funds in the following ways: 

 State Social Studies Conference- 6 teachers from the math social studies 

department attend this fall. 

 Google Classroom Training- 3 teachers from our English department attended this 

training in the fall 

 Teaching w/ Technology-Integration – facilitated by district personnel/Ashley 

 DTMI- Secondary Math department working w/ BSU  

 RTI/MTSS- 9th and 10th  grade RTI team 

 PBIS training- Tier 2 training attended and Tier 1 training hosted at Minico 

 ASCD Professional Development in March (Josh/Ty)  

 National Secondary Conference in July (Suzette/Kimberley) 

       We would respectfully request the same level of funding for the coming school year to 

support our innovative PD options.  We are also discussing some creative options for PD 

within our own school based on the needs of our students and staff at the high school. 
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3.  Technology: By the end of this school year, we will have purchased the following: 

 4 new printers and 1 Apple TV unit with IPads 

 Update another one of our computer labs for student/staff use 

 Laptop computers for all 9th grade students 

Our plan is to continue with our 1:1 technology with our 10th grade students.  We also plan 

on utilizing Edgenuity in our math department with several digital math courses next year. 

 


